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9th November 2022

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

| am writing to inform you that Mrs Akhtar is expecting her first child in January
2023 and will begin her maternity leave after Christmas. Mrs Mulholland has been
appointed to cover Mrs Akhtar’'s maternity leave so will take over full time class
teaching responsibilities in Glennie class from January.

Miss Woolley will continue to be the lead class teacher in Ellington class.

If you have any questions about the new arrangements in Year 2, please do not
hesitate to get in touch via headteacher@saltaireps.co.uk.

I'm sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Akhtar all the very best at this exciting
time.

Kind regards,

Mr Robert Whitehead
Headteacher
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